
TOWN OF HUMBOLDT NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 7, 2016 

DOG LICENSE The annual dog tags are in for 2017 and can be purchased at any time. ALL DOGS MUST 

BE LICENSED BY APRIL 1: ALL DOGS MUST HAVE A LICENSE AND BE CONFINED TO THE OWNER'S 

PROPERTY. Owners of dogs found harassing pedestrians; livestock, etc. will be fined. All livestock 

must be confined to owner's property. This is an annual license and must be purchased each year. 

Dog license are valid from January 1 to December 31. LICENSE RATES ARE: Male $8.50 Neutered Male 

$3.50 Female $8.50 Spayed Female $3.50 ANYONE THAT HAS 4 OR MORE DOGS ARE REQUIRED TO 

PURCHASE A KENNEL LICENSE OR MULTIPLE DOG LICENSE Multiple Dog License (Up to 12) $36.50 

Owners must present their RABIES VACCINATION CERTIFICATE that their dog is vaccinated against 

rabies by a veterinarian before the dog can be licensed. I also need a phone number for Dog license 

report sent to the Brown County Clerks Office. THIS RULE WILL BE STRICTLY FOLLOWED!!!!! Dog 

License fee and Rabies Vaccination Certificate can be sent to: Town of Humboldt 6160 Humboldt 

Road Luxemburg, WI 54217 I will then issue the dog license and mail all paper work back to you. 

Please make all check payable to: Town of Humboldt. Any questions please call 920-845-5459 or 

email jconard@baycomwi.com 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

PROPERTY TAX BILLS PROPERTY TAX BILLS WILL BE MAILED OUT IN THIS COMING WEEK! PLEASE 

MAKE PAYMENTS TO THE BROWN COUNTY TREASURER'S OFFICE . THEY CAN BE PAID IN PERSON OR 

MAILED TO THAT OFFICE. THE PAYMENT INSTRUCTIONS WILL BE INCLUDED ON THE TAX BILL. ANY 

QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT EITHER THE BROWN COUNTY TREASURER'S OFFICE OR JEANNE 

CONARD, TREASURER FOR TOWN OF HUMBOLDT. 

********************************************************************************** 

As we enter the winter season, you are all once again reminded to not push snow across the roads 

into ditches. This is a hazard not only for vehicles but the snow plow operators as well. If we get 

complaints, you may be contacted by a town official and/or fined. 


